July 17th, 1924. G. S. Bell, Esq., C/o. Gundy & Gundy. Canadian Pacific Railway Building. Toronto, Ont. Dear Mr. Bell:-I am very much obliged for your letter of the 11th instant with the photographs enclosed therein. These are of especial interest in view of the fact that they constitute a complete set of photographs of the Medical Faculty at the time your father was working there and I am very glad indeed to have them. They will be published in the Saturday edition of the Star and I shall have a copy sent to you. Yours faithfully, Principal.